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I strongly believe that cosmetic testing on animals should be prohibited. Dermal 

testing of products can be assessed using healthy volunteers in a clinical trial setting. 

The use of animals for this purpose should no longer be permitted, as it does not 

provide relevant data for products intended for human cosmetic use. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this important issue. 


